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Building and Demolition Permits Received for 295 Canning Highway,
Como

The Company has now received the building and demolition permits to enable it to commence
development of 295 Canning Highway, Como.

It is envisaged that demolition will take place this month, with the builders scheduled to
commence in early September.

The estimated time to complete the development is approximately 12 months from

commencement of the builders.
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